Presentation of Independent Student Projects

We know that you are working hard to develop your independent project. This is a heads up on what you need to be thinking about as you prepare your work for presentation to the class during week 10 of fall quarter. 

1. You may use any one or more of the following tools for your presentation. Please let your faculty know ahead of time (by Monday of week 9) of your needs so we can have them ready for your presentation.

· PowerPoint

· Transparencies (get these from faculty)

· handouts (please photocopy at your cost)

· document camera

· worksheets (please photocopy at your cost)

2. Limit your presentation to 15 minutes maximum. This will include questions/answers time. You will not be allowed to exceed your time limit. 

3. Use the first five minutes or so to give an overall understanding of your project. 

4. Use the next few minutes to teach the class one or two key concepts you learned. When you are done, your classmates should be able to understand that concept well (as if they attended a class lecture).

5. Use a demonstration to describe the scientific exploration of your project. 

6. Use images to describe the artistic exploration of your project. 

7. Allow time for the audience to ask questions and be prepared to answer them. 

